
Whinchats 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

I would like to take this opportunity to say a big thank you for all of 

your hard work and support whilst we moved to remote learning 

last term. The children all worked so hard and tried their very best 

despite all of the big changes to learning that occurred. They even 

continued to be shining examples of the Rainbow Promise and Owl 

Learning behaviours even whilst they were at home.  

Even though last term was disrupted we still had lots of fun in 

Whinchats. We had lots of fun celebrating World Book day where 

we got to dress as our favourite characters and create our very own 

class book.  We enjoyed fancy dress Fridays, Comic Relief, Pause 

day and we got to create lots of wonderful Easter crafts before we 

broke up for the Easter holidays. 

The children have settled back into school wonderfully and it has 

been lovely to see their continued enthusiasm and positivity to-

wards their learning. 

A busy term lies ahead with lots of swashbuckling fun where we will 

be learning all about Pirates! We are looking forward to celebrating 

our new topic with a Pirate day.  More details coming soon! 

Should you wish to come and speak to me with any questions 

or concerns throughout the year, please email or call the 

school office and I will respond as soon as possible. 

 

 

Miss Bean 

Summer Term 1 April/May 2021 

Reminders 

PE  - Whinchats must come to school 

in their P.E kit on a Monday.  Children 

must come dressed in sensible shoes 

and clothing on Tuesday for Treetop 

Tuesdays. 

Reading at home—Books will be 

changed on a Thursday only due to 

the need for books to be quarantined. 

We expect parents to hear their chil-

dren read at least 4 times a week. 

Books are also still available to read 

online on the Oxford Owl e-Library 

where you can find a selection of 

Read Write Inc phonic books that 

match your child’s current book lev-

el https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-

home/find-a-book/library-page  

Please ensure all clothing is named 

(including shoes, water bottles, bags 

etc). 

https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-home/find-a-book/library-page
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-home/find-a-book/library-page


Stonechats 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We would like to take this opportunity to say a big thank you for all 

of your hard work and support whilst we moved to remote learning 

last term. The children all worked so hard and tried their very best 

despite all of the big changes to learning that occurred. They con-

tinued to be shining examples of the Rainbow Promise and Owl 

Learning behaviours even whilst they were at home.  

Even though last term was disrupted, we still had lots of fun in 

Stonechats. We had a great time celebrating World Book day where 

we got to dress as our favourite characters and create our very own 

class book.  We enjoyed fancy dress Fridays, Comic Relief, Pause 

day and we got to make lots of wonderful Easter crafts before we 

broke up for the Easter holidays. 

The children have settled back into school wonderfully and it has 

been lovely to see their continued enthusiasm and positivity to-

wards their learning. 

A busy term lies ahead with lots of swashbuckling fun where we will 

be learning all about Pirates! We are looking forward to celebrating 

our new topic with a Pirate day.  More details coming soon! 

Should you wish to come and speak to us with any questions or 

concerns throughout the year, please email or call the school office 

and one of us will respond as soon as possible. 

 

Mrs Brain and Miss Szadowski  

Summer Term 1 April/May 2021 

Reminders 

PE  - Stonechats must come to school 

in their P.E kit on a Monday.  Children 

must come dressed in sensible shoes 

and clothing on Tuesday for Treetop 

Tuesdays. 

Reading at home—Books will be 

changed on a Friday only due to the 

need for books to be quarantined. We 

expect parents to hear their children 

read at least 4 times a week. 

Books are also still available to read 

online on the Oxford Owl e-Library 

where you can find a selection of 

Read Write Inc phonic books that 

match your child’s current book lev-

el https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-

home/find-a-book/library-page  

Please ensure all clothing is named 

(including shoes, water bottles, bags 

etc). 

https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-home/find-a-book/library-page
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-home/find-a-book/library-page


Curriculum 

This half term, our topic is ‘Pirates’ and we are really looking forward to learning all about 

how to be a pirate. We can’t wait to have a Pirate Day at school towards the end of this 

term to celebrate all of our fantastic learning and are looking forwards to putting all of our 

Pirate knowledge to good use.  

In P.E this term we will be following our Real P.E scheme in a series of outdoor lessons. We 

are also really excited to be continuing with our Treetop Tuesdays, especially with all of 

the warm weather that we have been experiencing.  

In R.E we will be looking at Judaism and learning all about Shabbat. We are looking for-

ward to having our very own Shabbat celebration closer to the end of term. 

 

Week Numeracy Literacy 

Week 

One 

Place Value within 50 The Pirates Next Door 

Week  

Two 

Place Value within 50 The Pirates Next Door 

Week 

Three 

Place Value within 50 The Pirates Next Door 

Week  

Four 

Multiplication and Division The Night Pirates 

Week  

Five 

Multiplication and Division The Night Pirates 

Week  

Six 

Multiplication and Division The Night Pirates 
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